2021-10-11

Take action today and be prepared for
future actions

Your CUPE centralized bargaining team is meeting today on Thanksgiving
Monday and over the next few days to continue coordinating our collective
next steps.

STEP 1

Premier Higgs still has not responded to the team’s invitation to go back to
the table. Last Friday, every CUPE local sent out the same letter to their
corresponding Ministers, with no replies. It is time to increase the pressure.
Please email a letter to the Premier and your MLA asking to go back to the
table and negotiate fair collective agreements.

Today is Thanksgiving. We believe the Government of New Brunswick owes
every CUPE member a thank you, which should come in the way of fair
collective agreements. Send an email to Higgs today and ask for what you
deserve.

Premier, Blaine Higgs: premier@gnb.ca

Minister of Finance, Ernie Steeves: Ernie.Steeves@gnb.ca

Link to find your MLA:
https://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/contacts/MLAReport.html

STEP 2

Collective direct actions will take place Friday, October 15th and Saturday,
October 16th. Please standby for further instructions from your local
executives.

STEP 3

We encourage you take the time between now and October 14th to get your
materials ready: find catchy slogans for picket signs, start putting those signs
together, get your air horns ready, etc.

Stand strong, brothers, sisters, and friends. United we will win.
In solidarity,

The CUPE Centralized Bargaining Team

BARGAINING FORWARD

CUPE-SCFP
e



mailto:premier@gnb.ca
mailto:Ernie.Steeves@gnb.ca
https://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/contacts/MLAReport.html

